
Kenosha County, in cooperation with Twin
Lakes and Randall, will be improving portions
of 89th Street (old F), Karow Road, and Pond
Road. Dead-end cul -de-sacs wi l l be
constructed on each of these roadways to
complement the new CTH F Highway project.

Project Construction Period:

April 2021 through July 2021

• 89th Street (Bassett 
Road) will be 
converted to a dead-
end roadway ¼ mile 
west of Karow Road.

• Karow Road will add a 
cul-de-sac feature 
approximately 750 feet 
north of 89th Street.

• Pond Road will add a 
cul-de-sac feature 
approximately 750 feet 
north of 89th Street.

If you have any questions 
about the project, you may

contact the Project Manager,
Len Roecker, by phone at:

(262) 317-3383
or by email at:

len.roecker@rasmith.com
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Project Information

Project Contact:

Len Roecker
Project Manager
Phone (262) 317-3383
len.roecker@rasmith.com

The project team thanks you for your patienceand  
cooperation throughout this project!

Find us on Facebook at:  
Kenosha County 
Government

Find us online at:  
Kenosha County 
Highways


